Republic of the Philippines
North Eastern Mindanao State University
Rosario, Tandag City, Surigao del Sur 8300
Telefax No. 086-214-4221
Website: www.nemsu.edu.ph

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

December 4, 2023

We would like to request all the Unit/Office Heads across campuses that you open your
offices tomorrow, December 5, 2023, to facilitate the finalization of the evaluation results
of the buildings and assist the DPWH Personnel in their possible inspection as requested.

This is a university advisory for inspecting all offices in NEMSU Campuses, and we kindly
ask for your cooperation in ensuring that the process runs smoothly. Your help in this
matter is greatly appreciated.

Thank you.
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